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May 30, 2003 
Electronic Bulletin No. 412 
RE: Changes to Canadian National Rail Storage Provisions 
 

 
 
To our valued customers, 
 
Please note the following announcement from CNRR regarding changes to their rail 
storage provisions. 
 
Effective June 1st, 2003, the following changes will be implemented: 
 
· CNRR Canadian detention and storage rules will be changed such that Saturdays 

will be considered a normal weekday. 
   
· The first Sunday remains free, however, once storage start to accrue, all days will 

be included in the calculation. 
 
Please contact your local Pacer Stacktrain Representative for any questions regarding this 
announcement. 
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